
 
 
 

 
 
 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be March 17, 2022 7PM 
Masks are optional at meetings. 

 

 

MIKE BURDICK, FLINT STEARNS, DAVID 
COLTON, LES PENNING, TED 
HAUSOTTER, MATT REIDY, MIKE BAKER, 
CHRIS PITKIN, SAM RAABE, FIDEL SOLIZ. 

Join us today after Mass for 
Social Hour and Fellowship! Lots of goodies to 
go with your coffee or tea. 

Bingo is canceled until further 
notice. 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY, MARCH 17 

Time for wearing of the green to honor St. Patrick 

and the Emerald Isle and keep those mischievous 

leprechauns at bay. In the early 1900’s  Irish immi-

grants missing their homeland began celebrating 

their Irish heritage on St. Patrick’s feast day.  Over 

the years this has grown to where even if you aren’t Irish you cele-

brate their heritage on March 17th. 

Although Patrick was never formally canonized by a pope he is 

listed as a Saint and is the patron saint of Ireland.  Legend has it 

that he drove all snakes from Ireland, it is said he used the sham-

rock as an illustrative parable to teach three persons in one God 

and during his evangelizing journey he carried an ash wood walking 

stick.  He would thrust it into the ground wherever he was preach-

ing it is said that his message took so long that the stick had taken 

root by the time he finished. 

 

World Youth Day will be in Lisbon Portugal in 

2023.  The diocese is compiling a list of all inter-

ested pilgrims in the Diocese.  Please let us know 

if you are interested in making the pilgrimage.  

More information is coming soon. Please contact 

the office if you are interested in attending World 

Youth Day. 

Lent is a time of reflection, sacrifice and repentance and a time to 

remind us of the sacrifice Jesus made to free us from our sins.  Con-

fessions will be held on March 28th at 6:00PM in the Cathedral, 

Father Suresh will be assisted by visiting priests.  

FATHER CLEMENS WILL HOST A Lenten Retreat April 2, 2022 here 

in the Cathedral:  The retreat will begin on Friday April 1, at 5:00 

PM with Meditations and Stations of the Cross and will end on Sat-

urday April 2nd at 3:00PM with the Divine Mercy Chaplet and Final 

Blessing!   

HOST FAMILES ARE NEED TO HOUSE RETREATANTS COMING 

FROM OTHER PARISHES.  IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE A HOST FAM-

ILY PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE AT 541-523-4521.  THANK YOU!! 

 

The Diocese of Baker is sponsoring several summer 

camps for families and youth. 

Catholic Family Camp: (a) July 9-12, 2022 

(b) July 14-17, 2022 

High School Leadership Camp Grades 9-12 – June 23rd-25 

Middle Grades Summer Camp June 26-29 

For further information please contact the Parish Office at 541-523-

4521. 
 


